From: 1k2b9hakima yusufi

Sent: Sunday, October 24, 2021 1:25 PM

To: Sandra DeMaria sandra.demaria@richmondhill.ca

Cc: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca

Subject: D01-21008 and D02-21016

Hello,

I'm writing you in regards with the Leslie Elgin Developments Inc. proposal for a high density residential apartment buildings. I express my disagreement to this proposal and request you to please notify me of any decisions made on the proposal.

Sincerely,

Hakima Yusufi and Ghulam Q. Ali

Lot No.114

105 Bawden Drive, Richmond hill, ON, L4s0h6